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Every little bit of love and support helps us
create a brighter future for our kids. Thank
you for being a part of their journey and
making their days so special.

NOVEMBER 

What We Learned

As we step into December, our topic of
the month is Traditions, with a focus on
the joy of Christmas and New Year’s
celebrations. This month, we’ll be
exploring how traditions bring us closer
together and make the holidays magical.

But before we dive in, let’s take a
moment to reflect on all the wonderful
things we accomplished in November:

Creative Fun: The kids enjoyed
coloring beautiful fall-themed art.
Thanksgiving Celebration: We came
together to host a memorable
Thanksgiving filled with smiles and
gratitude.
Turkey Decorations: The little ones
brought turkeys to life with their
creative decorations.
Learning Time: We took big steps in
learning the vowels and making
learning fun.

Let’s carry this warmth and excitement
into December as we celebrate the
beauty of traditions and the holiday spirit
together.

DECEMBER 15TH 
             LUIS

DECEMBER 26TH 
           AMBRIA

December’s Birthday Stars!

Thank you for your support!

As we enter the holiday season, we
want to thank you for your trust and
support. Being part of your children’s

growth and joy is a privilege we
treasure every day.

Wishing you a season filled with love,
warmth, and cherished moments.

Warm regards,
The Mundo de Niños Academy Team

To our parents


